
TWITTER ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

 

 
 

TO ALL ST DAY AND CARHARRACK FAMILIES 
Please look out for our postings on TWITTER.  If you are not aware, school has its own 
TWITTER account, which is accessible to all families for us to share learning and special 
posts we think will support you in the home. You can view our twitter account on the 

school website home page.   
As we cannot be together now we would love to see the fun learning-taking place at 
home and therefore invite YOU to post pictures, drawings, photographs, pieces of 

writing/maths challenges completed onto the twitter page for everyone to celebrate.   
WHAT YOU NEED TO DO 

SIMPLY start a free account and enjoy viewing our St Day and Carharrack School 
Community online! Log in and type in St Day and Carharrack School! BOOM! ENJOY, 

SHARE and COME TOGETHER WITH US AGAIN! 
Just think how proud your children will be sharing their learning online! 

Please observe our usual internet safety rules and only post pictures of your own children 
 

 


